Patrick Doyle

From: Patrick Doyle
Sent: 05 May 2017 14:45
To: Meath County Council (Environment Section); Meath County Council (Planning

Section); An Bord Pleanala; An Taisce; Department of Agriculture Food and the
Marine; Department of Arts, Heritage, Regional, Rural & Gaeltach Affairs; Dept of
Communications, Climate Action & Environment; Dept of Communications,
Climate Action and Environment; Failte Ireland; Health & Safety Authority; Health
Service Executive; Inland Fisheries Ireland; Irish Water; Minister for Transport,
Tourism and Sport; Shannon Commercial Properties; Teagasc; The Heritage Council
Subject: Regulation 16 of the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing Regulations) 2013

...

05 May 2017 Reg. No. W0140-05

Dear Sir/Madam,

In accordance with the provisions of Regulation 16 of the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations
2013, you are being routinely notified that an application for a licence review, details of which are set out
below, was received by the Agency on 21 April 2017.

- Name and address of applicant: Nurendale, Rathdrinagh, Beauparc, Navan, County Meath
- Location of facility: Rathdrinagh, Beauparc, Navan, County Meath
- *Class and Nature of the Activity:  11.4 Recovery, or a mix of recovery and disposal, of non-hazardous
waste with a capacity exceeding 75 tonnes per day
11.1 The recovery or disposal of waste in a facility, within the
meaning of the Waste Management Act, 1996,
- Relevant Inspector: Magnus Amajirionwu
- Reference No: W0140-05

A copy of the Environmental Impact Statement, which was submitted by the applicant, is available to view
on the Agency’s website www.epa.ie. The Planning Authority to whom the EIS has been submitted is
Meath County Council.

The application is being processed by the Agency and you will be notified of the proposed determination in
due course. In this regard any comments in relation to this application should be forwarded to the Agency
as soon as possible. A copy of the application and associated correspondence are available for public
inspection on the Agency’s website www.epa.ie.

Please note that there is no requirement for you to acknowledge receipt of this email.
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If you have no comments to make in relation to this application, there is no requirement for you to reply
to this email.

Yours faithfully
Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability

*Class/es may change



